
Date:   July 28, 2006
AmericanTCB
6731 Whittier Ave
McLean, VA 22101

Gentlemen:

Discrete Wireless, Inc. is submitting a Change of ID request application to American TCB for Phillips PCS
Transmitter Module, FCC ID #QIPMC56.

The new ID # is UA8-DW-A0003.

Uploaded is this cover letter, a request letter from Discrete Wireless stating the required information of
Part 2.933, and a copy of the original Grant for the module.

Please contact me with any questions you may have regarding this application.

I appreciate your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Name:   Louis A. Feudi  Signature:

Title:   VP Operations/Engineering Date: July 28, 2006


